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MAY 2015 | OOHW Notification  

May 2015 - Weekend Works at Googong WRP 
 

Dear Resident, 

 

The following OOHW is planned for the period of May 2015: 

• Saturday 2, 9, 16, 23 and 30 from 07:00 - 08:00 and 13:00 – 18:00. Continued general construction 
activities; trench excavation, pipe laying and backfill, protective coating application, equipment and 
electrical fit-out. (No jack hammering, saw cutting concrete works or deliveries) 

• Sunday 3, 10, 17, 24 and 31 from 07:00 - 18:00.  Equipment and electrical fit-out (no use of plant 
and equipment is anticipated. Mainly hand tools)   

 

Reason for OOH Work  

Normal construction hours are Monday to Friday from 7am to 6pm, and Saturdays from 8am to 1pm.  
Currently multi trades are working in the same area and anticipated congestion in the future peak, will lead 
to unsafe working environment. Extending work hours would enable separation of trades during these 
periods and greatly reduce the safety issue. 

 
 
 

Notification to Residents:  
Out of Hours Work (OOHW)  



 

Location of Works 

OOHW activities will only take place within the confines of the WRP site with vehicles parking in the 
existing car park.  

 
 

Expected Noise Impacts 

Noise monitoring of similar construction activities has already been conducted during the week days. Noise 
generated by the weekend activities is predicted to be no more than the noise from weekday activities and 
it is expected to be less due to the reduced workforce.  
 

 

John Holland Group, Project Manager   

Steve Merange 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact details of 
John Holland 
representative: 

 

Googong/GTPL 

 General Enquiries: Steve Merange (PM)   0420 395 388
or Dave Penno (Superintendent)               0427 055 016 

 
Urgent enquiries: Steve Merange (PM)     0420 395 388 

 
 
Complaints on 24 hour hotline:      1800 838 438 (24hr)  
 
Project website:       http://compliance.googong.net/  

 
 

 

WRP 


